
Hi,

I am writing to strongly object to the 62 Room Boarding House proposed on 16 Wyatt Avenue, Belrose.

A 62 Room Boarding House proposal poses significant threat to the safety of primary school aged children 
directly next door. We understand a previous application for 24 room boarding house on Lot 14 was rejected 
already. 

The insignificant amount of parking on site to cater for these lodgers is also an issue. 

However, most importantly the safety of the children in this location is paramount. 

My family and I strongly object to having unknown lodgers drop in and out of a space that is right next to a 
school where young children can easily be targeted by predators.

Regards
Lillian Cheung
Scope Services Pty Ltd
www.scopeservices.com.au
Ph) 0416 306 630
PO Box 158
Belrose West NSW 2085

Sent: 11/08/2021 1:25:40 PM
Subject: FW: Objection - DA2021/1039


